22" April, 2013.

To : The Members of the Senate and Finance Administration Committee,
Parliament House,
Canberra.

| am writing to support the introduction into Federal Parliament, by Senator
John Madigan, of a Bill that would remove Medicare funding from the
abhorrent practice of abortion for sex selection.

| find it obscene and offensive to suggest that the gender of a child can be its
death sentence. It is also obscene that public money should be available to
fund such abortions.

Each child is a unique GIFT, and should not be expected to conform to
“designer standards”. The unborn have a right to life. This Bill is really
fighting for the protection of these unborn.

| support it wholeheartedly, and urge the Members to consider, seriously,

doing the same.

Yours sincerely,





